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Comments: It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the

proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2 during this public input process.

 

Midas Gold has carefully researched the Stibnite Gold Project since 2009. Throughout this time, the company

has proactively engaged members of our community and consistently sought our feedback. Some of our

suggestions are reflected in alternative two - including the proposed road to site to keep traffic and potential

pollutants away from our waterways. The company selected using Burntlog Road after many discussions with

local residents. In my mind, actions speak louder than words and Midas Gold has proven they will be a good

partner moving forward.

 

The comment period has been extended once already. It should not be delayed further. This only delays Idaho

from recognizing the benefits of the project. The current USFS timeline provides plenty of time to revie the DEIS

and comment. After reviewing the document, I encourage you to permit alternative 2 of the project.


